
Allenstown library 
Meeting of the Trustees 

April 11th 2018 
 
Meeting minutes 
Present: JoAnne Dufort, Patricia Adams, Jeff Venegas, Kate Beanlands 
Meeting called to order: 4:10pm 
 
Maintenance 
 ​Kate will be taking the flag to dispose of correctly to the boy scouts of Allenstown.We 
will need to purchase a new flag. 
 We will reach out to two other companies for estimates on the back flow meter, we 
have one from Al terry but will compare two more, before we decide. 
 We need to re- install the handicap sign for parking. 
 
 

 ​New business 
We voted on getting passes to bear brook for the 2018 season,all in favor.Pattie will 
contact the sea science center in manchester to get an price on a yearly pass for them 
to offer to patrons. 
 
 
 Old Business 
We have discussed and are reaching out to community members to form a friends of 
the library again. 
Jeff will discuss with the fire Department in regards to the the surplus of electricity for 
the solar panels. 
 
Financial 
Joanne and Jeff will be meeting to go over all the financials. Jeff would like to see all 
payments done online when/if possible. 
The library would still like to look into a line of credit with a bank. 
 
The next meeting will be May 8th at 4pm  
Meeting adjourned at 5:10 pm 



 


